
www.ftlparksprojects.com

The City of Fort Lauderdale is pleased to expand the availability of park space for the mutual 
benefit of schools and the community through an innovative partnership with Broward 

County Public Schools. The Fort Lauderdale Parks Bond will support improvements to select 
school recreational areas for the benefit of the community and joint use by the school and 

surrounding neighborhood. 

Stay informed by visiting the Fort Lauderdale Parks Bond website!  
Get updated news, view improvement plans, and track the progress.

DATE TIME SCHOOL PROJECT
April 28 5:30 p.m. Virginia Shuman Young Elementary School

April 28 6:30 p.m. Sunrise Middle School

April 29 5:30 p.m. Stephen Foster Elementary School

April 29 6:30 p.m. Westwood Heights Elementary School

May 3 5:30 p.m. Stranahan High School

May 3 6:30 p.m. Rock Island Elementary School

May 5 5:30 p.m. Thurgood Marshall Elementary School

May 5 6:30 p.m. Dillard (6-12)

May 6 5:30 p.m. Croissant Park Elementary School

May 6 6:30 p.m. North Fork Elementary School

Please join us virtually to provide input on planned improvements. 
Register in advance at ftlcity.info/parksjointusemeetings. 

After registering, you will receive a confirmation email containing information about joining the meeting.

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable 
accommodation to participate in this event, please call (954) 828-4755 or email 
strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.@playlauderdale

CONNECT 
WITH US

JOINT-USE PARKS  
PUBLIC INPUT VIRTUAL MEETINGS

http://ftlcity.info/parksjointusemeetings

